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*UPDATED* Visitors in Long-Term Care and Seniors’ Assisted Living 

 See new definition of single designated visitors  

 Single designated visitors are now permitted in care homes on outbreak, under guidance and direction 

from local MHO 

 Until further notice, there are no social visits permitted 

 Regular visitors do not undergo rapid point of care of testing more than 3 times a week  

 See updated Visitation Guidance from BCCDC 

*NEW* Staff information for self-management of COVID-19  

 If you have tested positive, learn what to do next here  

 If you are a close contact of someone with COVID-19, learn what to do next here 

*UPDATED* LTC Dementia Isolation Protocol and Short Term Care Plan 

 The COVID-19 Residents Living with Dementia – LTC - Prevention of Spread - Clinical Protocol has been 
revised 

 The COVID-19 Caring for Resident Short Term Care Plan – LTC is for use with any resident and not 
specific to this protocol.  

*NEW* Town Hall 

 February 8th PowerPoint  

 Q&A is available here 

  

http://www.bccdc.ca/Health-Info-Site/Documents/Visitors_Long-Term_Care_Seniors_Assisted_Living.pdf
https://www.fraserhealth.ca/health-topics-a-to-z/coronavirus/positive#.YgRAn7oUo2y
https://www.fraserhealth.ca/health-topics-a-to-z/coronavirus/covid-19-contact-notification#.YgRA3boUo2z
https://pulse/clinical/dst/Pages/dst.aspx?dstID=10789
https://www.fraserhealth.ca/employees/clinical-resources/coronavirus-information/ltc-al-il/resources/update-documents
https://www.fraserhealth.ca/employees/clinical-resources/coronavirus-information/ltc-al-il/resources/frequently-asked-questions

